
Northwest Arkansas Workforce Board is seeking PROPOSALS for an entity or 
consortium of entities to serve as the WIOA One-Stop Operator in Northwest 
Arkansas.  Email malaw528@aol.com to request a copy of the Request for Proposals 
or download from http://nwaedd.org/ .  Proposals are due electronically November 
14, 2019 by 5 p.m. central to malaw528@aol.com 
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